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Ottawa,14th April 1917.

Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 10th instant

I beg to inform you that your letter of the End ultimo

only

enclosed an understanding from Johnson Peters to build

two bridge on Walpole Island. We have no record of

the contract having been given to Joe Nahder nor has

any agreement been received from him that he will

 build the bridge for $350.00 each. An Order-in-Couneil

will be applied for authorizing the expediture ima¬

diately on the receipt of the agressent.

Your obedient servant,

F.o.W.Hean

Asct. Deputy and Secretary.

T.A. McCallum Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Valpole Ieland,

verschreiben, Indian Affairs. Letterbook Poov

2 April 1917 - 18 April 1917, (R.G. 10,ta Vollme 5667)
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